
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

February 19, 2021 

Zoom Meeting 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by president Bert Benjaminson, WBØN.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 43 members in attendance. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for February is attached. Contributions (dues) for 2021 are now over due. Check the 

roster page on the website to make sure you are paid up for 2021. You can make your contribution 

using PayPal or by mail. See the main page for links. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

 DXpedition funding from Mike, WØVTT 

o No new requests 

 ARRL update From Bill, ACØW 

o Holly Cox, KØHAC, is the new Dakota Division Club Coordinator 

o Jon Platt, WØZQ, is the new Contest Advisory Committee member 

o Mike Cizek, WØVTT, is the new DX Advisory Committee member 

 MN Section update from Bill, AEØEE 

o Matt Holden, KØBBC is the new Public Information Coordinator 

o Looking for a Section Traffic Manager 

o Skip Jackson, KSØJ, was awarded Knight Service Award at the January ARRL board 

meeting 

 Gray Line Newsletter 

o Next issue is due out in a month. Contact Dan, WØJMP, with article ideas 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

http://tcdxa.org/members/
https://tcdxa.org/donate/


None. 

PROGRAM: 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 PM. 

 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 

Greg Widin, KØGW, talked about the future of Logbook of the World and plans for LOTW 2.0.



 




